
R E S P E C T E D  P R O B A T I O N  O F F I C E R  R E C E I V E S  H O N O R  G U A R D  F L A G  F O L D I N G  C E R E M O N Y

DEPARTMENT HONORS DPO II PAULA LIND

Page 4

On Thursday evening, October 7th, the Los Angeles County Probation

Department honored DPO II Lind by hosting a candlelight vigil. More than two

hundred of her colleagues, family, and loved ones filled the Probation Training

Center amphitheater to celebrate the beautiful life of this guardian of justice. 

Chief Probation Officer Gonzales and Senator Bob Archuleta offered

condolences to DPO Lind’s family and co-workers. Probation Director Dominguez

and Supervising Deputy Probation Officer Cross were amongst those that shared

fun-loving memories of DPO II Lind. The sea of candlelight was a beautiful sight

to behold, as those that loved and respected DPO II Lind took time to pay

homage to her life and her 16 years of dedicated service with the department.

On Saturday, October 8th, family, friends, and colleagues gathered again to celebrate
the beautiful life of DPO II Paula Lind. During the service, the Department’s Honor Guard
stood watch and conducted a flag-folding ceremony in honor of one of the Department’s
most valuable employees. Chief Gonzales and Chief Deputy Fletcher also presented the
family with American flags. 

The Los Angeles County Probation Department continues to send our condolences to the
family. Our thoughts and prayers remain with them now and forever.
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